
         

         Date: 18 March, 2022. 

 

My Dear Parishioners, 

 

 “Our Journey Together,” what a beautiful way to look back over the past 

50 years of our history.  You have been so faithful and supportive of everything 

that the Redemptorists have done in this parish. You have been a blessing to us 

and we are so grateful because we were never alone. 

 We cannot move forward for the next 50 years without doing major 

renovations and repair work.  The biggest task will be a new roof and our car 

park.  We cannot complete this without your generosity once again. I would 

like to inform you of the necessary repairs that we have to undertake for our 

future. 

1) Replacement of the entire Church Roofing:   

2) Re-surfacing of our entire car park. 

3) Extension of front roof at main entrance 

4) Extra drainage to overcome flooding 

5) Painting of the entire external wall and grills around the Church 

6) A new outdoor Shrine befitting for Mother Mary for the annual feast day 

7) Landscaping 

As cost have escalated we estimate that we would need RM500,000.00 

I’m very confident that we can carry out all these necessary work with your 

prayers and generosity.  We will continue to serve you in the best way we can.  

On behalf of the Redemptorists I wish to thank you for the wonderful journey 

we took together over the past 50 years with many more to come. 

 

 

With blessings and peace 

Rev Fr Patrick Massang,CSsR 

Parish Priest 


